[image: image1.png]National Adult Day Services Association
The National Voice for the Adult Day Servicegfommunity




MODERNIZE VETERANS ACCESS
 TO ADULT DAY SERVICES
The Veterans Administration (VA) has long recognized the value of Adult Day Services (ADS) to returning wounded veterans and has tried to provide ADS to veterans. Unfortunately, because of burdensome military procurement procedures that regulate health care contracts as though they were a purchase order for a fleet of battleships, civilian health care and long-term care service providers are dissuaded from contracting with the VA.
As a result, our wounded warriors find that often they cannot receive the long-term care they need in either a nursing home or thru the more cost-effective alternative of adult day services unless they travel long distances or relocate away from their families and communities.

Senators John Hoeven (R-ND) and Joe Manchin (D-WV) and Representatives Jacki Walorski (R-IN) and Tulsi Gabbard (D-HI) have introduced bi-partisan companion legislation to allow the VA to issue provider agreements identical to those utilized by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) to contract with the same providers that presently find it too burdensome to contract with the VA.
Unfortunately, for reasons that remain unclear, S. 739 remains in the Committee on Veterans Affairs and H.R. 1369 remains in the House sub-committee on Workforce Protections.
Therefore, Rep. Lee Zeldin (R-NY) with 50 bi-partisan sponsors introduced H.R. 2460 directing the Secretary of Veterans Affairs to enter into agreements or contracts with state veteran homes to pay for Adult Day Health Care in lieu of nursing home care for clinically eligible veterans with at least a 70% service related disability.
NADSA respectfully urges all Senators and Members of Congress to support these bi-partisan bills, S. 739 or H.R. 1369, and H.R. 2460; And to enact this legislation expeditiously to facilitate Home and Community Based Services for our returning veterans in lieu of more-costly nursing home care.
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